Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to apply for the Summer Internship Programme at Byrne Wallace, as advertised within the School of Law at NUIG.

I am a 21 year old Sligo resident who graduated with a 2.1 Honours Degree in Corporate Law at NUIG this year.

I am currently a post graduate LLB student at NUIG.

I intend to begin my FE1 examinations in October 2019.

Based on my qualifications, and my past work history, I feel I would besuitable for the vacant position.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I look forward to hearing from you,

Yours Sincerely,

Megan Delaney,
Oxfield Road,
Drumcliffe,
Co. Sligo.

086-8896598

